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Principal’s Message

We have had a lot of fun in the last week with the
athletics carnival and the colour fun day.

Thank you Miss Morgan for organising the athletics
carnival on such short notice. We saw some very
good sportsmanship on the day where students of-
fered to tie another child’s laces, offered to run with
another child to encourage them to keep going and
generally helping out the younger students who were
experiencing their first carnival. Sometimes these
days bring out the best in our students and they rise
to the occasion. Well done!

The Colour Fun Run was a huge success. Thank
you Mrs Lambert, Mrs Ross and Miss Bladwell for
putting in the hard work to set the day up for us. The
teachers seem to have had a much fun as the stu-
dents!

We will be having class parties at some stage in the
last week. Because of COVID-19 restrictions, class-
room teachers will be sending notes home with the
requirements for their class party. We are not al-
lowed to have shared food, it needs to be individually
wrapped and consumed.

Before the end of term it would be a good idea for
parents to encourage their children to collect any
jumpers or hats they have misplaced. They should
have a good look in the lost property an reclaim their
belongings.
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Term4 Week 7 &

Week 8

1 December High School Orientation Day

3 December 4:15pm AECG

Week 10

14 December K-2 Presentation—Virtual
Yrs 3&4 Virtual Presentation

15 December Yrs 5&6 Virtual Presentation

16 December Last day of school

2021

Week 1

Students return to school on

Friday, 29th January.

Week 2

2 February  Kindergarten commences

Week 3

8 February  6:30pm P&C and Fireworks
Committee Meeting

Week 5

22 February Swimming Carnival

Respect

Responsibility
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AWARD WINNERS Week 7

Eli Andrew
Alexander Zoe
Trey Louis
Luca Grace
Indy Logan
Marcus Ella
Naree Curtis
Jasper Charlie
Millie Shelby
Connor Kayla

Jordan Piper

Award Winners

MATHLETICS
| Noah 1B




AWARD WINNERS
KN Finn Zoie
K/MR Amelia Zoe Jack
1B Tarig Janea
! 2F Chace Katie
2L Bede Maddy
3/4M Rubi Lily
3/4B Ashley-Roze Paige
+ 4/5L Finn Jhayelon
| 5/60 Rohan Lillie
@ 5/6H Nishuti Gabrielle
Jl:, 5/60 Josh Corben

Week 8
Award Winners

HONOUR RIBBONS

Hamish K/1R Naree 3/4M Amelia
3/4M Bailee 4/5L Ella 4/5L
Paige 5/6H Millie 5/6J Asha 5/6J
Reegan 5/60 lzaiah 5/60 Bailey
PBL OFFICE AWARDS 5/60 Jordan 5/60

Millie 5/6J Brooklyn 2F
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SCHOOL HOLIDAY
JOINUS FOR SUMMER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AT IEJ}KH;GS
5-12 YRS I 09:00AM-4:00PM |535PF PER DAY I S160PP PER WEEK

GETINTOUCHTOBOOK TODAY.
SPACES ARE LIMITED!

CREATIVE

KID

HELETEAED PAOWIDER

MONDAY 215T DECEMEBEER
CHRISTMAS CREATIONS

TUESDAY 22IND DECEMBER
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ARTS & CRAFTS FOR OUR AGED FRIENDS *
WEDNESDAY 23RD DECEMBER

CHRISTMAS SONGS AND CRAFT

@ MONDAY 16TH JANUARY
ORIENTEERING & CRAFTY KIDS

WEDNESDAY 20TH JANUARY

*Note: 1st Aid for Kids MEET A HERO & FUN LEGO

additional cost of 520 to participate

FRIDAY Z2ZND JANUARY dusa
MEDITATION & ACTIVE CRAFT

*
GOULBURN@PCYCNSW.ORG.AU pc\/ C

CNR DERWENT & AVOCA STREETS | (02) 222133
GOULBURN
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At the athletics carnival there were a variety of events including track and field events like high jump and the 100-
metre sprint. At the carnival there were a lot of kids and all of them went in an event. If you didn’t have an event on,
Ms Pearson held some group activities including relays and tag.

The four house groups Mulwaree, Wollondilly, Abercrombie and Goodradigbee were cheering for the people that
were in their house colour. On the day it was pretty hot outside but most people brought a drink bottle those who did-
n't were allowed to get a drink from a tap.

All the kids were kind and caring to each other and after the races they congratulated their friends. Every single child
was fantastic and kind, and enjoyed their time at the athletics carnival. On the ride home, the kids were happy and
showed great manners to the bus drivers.

In total the day was a success they all enjoyed their time and so did the staff. By Caolan and Connor




Goulburn North Family
Favourites Recipe Book

Pre-order your book/s now to
save money and be in the draw
to win a prize!

Pre-order special:

f - T
Eddetrating 30 Years o Tireirerds

$20 per cookbook, save $5!

Dear Families,
The Goulburn Morth Family Favourites recipe book is now available to pre-order at the special price of only 520!

The recipe book is professionally published and will be delivered before the end of Term 4. It is sure to be a fabulous
keepsake of GMPS. Why not buy extra copies to give as Christmas presents this year as well?

With over 120 favourite recipes from our school community, you will thoroughly enjoy sharing these delicious eats
with your family and friends.

To secure your copy of our very special cookbook, please return this Order Form with your cash payment in an
envelope dearly marked “COOKBOOK"™ to the School Front Office by 1 December. The cookbooks will be delivered in
time for Christmas.

Every cookbook pre-ordered will put you in the draw to win one of two great prizes. Drawn 14/12/20.

1. Picnic Pack, valued at 580, kindly donated by Bunnings Goulburn.
2. Gift Voucher, valued at 540, kindly donated by Kmart Goulburn.

If you have any questions, please contact Leonie Mitchell on 0413085850,

Cookbook Order Form

Student Name: Class / Group:
Email: Phone/Mabile:
Mo. Books ordered: Price per book: $20 - save 55

Total Payment is: 5 (Payment in full (cash) is required with your order.)




